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MADISON, WI – In light of this afternoon’s request by the Kloppenburg campaign for a recount in 
the Supreme Court election, the American Civil Liberties Union of Wisconsin affirms the right of 

candidates to pursue recounts as state law allows. The ACLU traditionally does not call for or 

participate in recounts. However we believe that recounts can shed welcome light on the 
electoral process and give Wisconsin voters confidence in the results of elections and municipal 

procedures. 
 

“Wisconsin should be proud of how we conduct elections,” said ACLU of Wisconsin Executive 
Director Christopher Ahmuty. “Our state election officials have emphasized transparency and 

consistency in election procedures. They have the experience in conducting recounts in close 

elections on the local level and we expect they will ensure that any recount is conducted 
properly.”  

 
Unfortunately irregularities in reporting occurred in Waukesha County and led to inquiries by the 

Government Accountability Board. After an investigation, the GAB reported that they were 

satisfied that the final vote totals matched the vote totals reported by the municipalities. The GAB 
is planning to release a more comprehensive report on what happened in Waukesha County.  

 
 “Waukesha County’s reporting system appears to have been flawed,” said Ahmuty. “That system 

has lead voters across the state to mistrust the accuracy of the results. The reporting controversy 
in Waukesha County clearly illustrates the importance of having transparent and accountable 

election procedures. The ACLU of Wisconsin looks forward to the GAB’s final report and we hope 

municipalities across the state will review their reporting rules to prevent reoccurrences of the 
events that marred the reporting in Waukesha.” 

 
The Government Accountability Board said today that they are prepared to move forward with 

the recount. The recount procedures manual is available online.  

The ACLU of Wisconsin has approximately 7,000 members who support its efforts to defend the 
civil liberties and civil rights of all Wisconsin residents. For more on the work of the ACLU of 

Wisconsin, visit our webpage. You can also get news and opinion on civil liberties in Wisconsin on 

our Cap City Liberty blog. Find us on Facebook and Twitter at ACLUMadison and 
ACLUofWisconsin. 
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